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  Don't Let the Pigeon Drive the Bus! Mo
Willems,2023-04 When a bus driver takes a break,
he gives the reader just one instruction: Don't
let the pigeon drive the bus! But, boy, that
pigeon tries every trick in the book to get in
that driving seat: he whines, wheedles, fibs and
flatters. Will you let him drive?
  Data Mining for Scientific and Engineering
Applications R.L. Grossman,C. Kamath,P.
Kegelmeyer,V. Kumar,R. Namburu,2013-12-01 Advances
in technology are making massive data sets common
in many scientific disciplines, such as astronomy,
medical imaging, bio-informatics, combinatorial
chemistry, remote sensing, and physics. To find
useful information in these data sets, scientists
and engineers are turning to data mining
techniques. This book is a collection of papers
based on the first two in a series of workshops on
mining scientific datasets. It illustrates the
diversity of problems and application areas that
can benefit from data mining, as well as the
issues and challenges that differentiate
scientific data mining from its commercial
counterpart. While the focus of the book is on
mining scientific data, the work is of broader
interest as many of the techniques can be applied
equally well to data arising in business and web
applications. Audience: This work would be an
excellent text for students and researchers who
are familiar with the basic principles of data
mining and want to learn more about the
application of data mining to their problem in
science or engineering.
  ACT for Psychosis Recovery Emma K.
O'Donoghue,Eric M.J. Morris,Joseph E.
Oliver,Louise C. Johns,2018-03-01 ACT for
Psychosis Recovery is the first book to provide a
breakthrough, evidence-based, step-by-step
approach for group work with clients suffering
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from psychosis. As evidenced in a study by
Patricia A. Bach and Steven C. Hayes, patients
with psychotic symptoms who received acceptance
and commitment therapy (ACT) in addition to
treatment as usual showed half the rate of
rehospitalization as those who did not. With this
important guide, you’ll learn how a patient’s
recovery can be both supported and sustained by
promoting acceptance, mindfulness, and values-
driven action. The journey of personal recovery
from psychosis is immensely challenging. Patients
often struggle with paranoia, auditory
hallucinations, difficulties with motivation, poor
concentration and memory, and emotional
dysregulation. In addition, families and loved
ones may have trouble understanding psychosis, and
stigmatizing attitudes can limit opportunity and
create alienation for patients. True recovery from
psychosis means empowering patients to take charge
of their lives. Rather than focusing on pathology,
ACT teaches patients how to stay grounded in the
present moment, disengage from their symptoms, and
pursue personally meaningful lives based on their
values. In this groundbreaking book, you will
learn how to facilitate ACT groups based on a
central metaphor (Passengers on the Bus), so that
mindfulness and values-based action are introduced
in a way that is engaging and memorable. You will
also find tips and strategies to help clients
identify valued directions, teach clients how to
respond flexibly to psychotic symptoms, thoughts,
and emotions that have been barriers to living a
valued life, and lead workshops that promote
compassion and connection among participants.
You’ll also find tried and tested techniques for
engaging people in groups, particularly those
traditionally seen as “hard to reach”—people who
may be wary of mental health services or
experience paranoia. And finally, you’ll gain
skills for engaging participants from various
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ethnic backgrounds. Finding purpose and identity
beyond mental illness is an important step in a
patient’s journey toward recovery. Using the
breakthrough approach in this book, you can help
clients gain the insight needed to achieve lasting
well-being.
  Aimms Optimization Modeling Johannes
Bisschop,2006 The AIMMS Optimization Modeling book
provides not only an introduction to modeling but
also a suite of worked examples. It is aimed at
users who are new to modeling and those who have
limited modeling experience. Both the basic
concepts of optimization modeling and more
advanced modeling techniques are discussed. The
Optimization Modeling book is AIMMS version
independent.
  Multivariate T-Distributions and Their
Applications Samuel Kotz,Saralees
Nadarajah,2004-02-16 Almost all the results
available in the literature on multivariate t-
distributions published in the last 50 years are
now collected together in this comprehensive
reference. Because these distributions are
becoming more prominent in many applications, this
book is a must for any serious researcher or
consultant working in multivariate analysis and
statistical distributions. Much of this material
has never before appeared in book form. The first
part of the book emphasizes theoretical results of
a probabilistic nature. In the second part of the
book, these are supplemented by a variety of
statistical aspects. Various generalizations and
applications are dealt with in the final chapters.
The material on estimation and regression models
is of special value for practitioners in
statistics and economics. A comprehensive
bibliography of over 350 references is included.
  Transient Stability of Power Systems Mania
Pavella,Damien Ernst,Daniel Ruiz-Vega,2012-12-06
The market liberalization is expected to affect
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drastically the operation of power systems, which
under economical pressure and increasing amount of
transactions are being operated much closer to
their limits than previously. These changes put
the system operators faced with rather different
and much more problematic scenarios than in the
past. They have now to calculate available
transfer capabilities and manage congestion
problems in a near on line environment, while
operating the transmission system under extremely
stressed conditions. This requires highly reliable
and efficient software aids, which today are non-
existent, or not yet in use. One of the most
problematic issues, very much needed but not yet
en countered today, is on-line dynamic security
assessment and control, enabling the power system
to withstand unexpected contingencies without
experienc ing voltage or transient instabilities.
This monograph is devoted to a unified approach to
transient stability assessment and control, called
SIngle Machine Equivalent (S1ME).
  Electricity Pricing Sawan Sen,Samarjit
Sengupta,Abhijit Chakrabarti,2018-09-03
Electricity Pricing: Regulated, Deregulated and
Smart Grid Systems presents proven methods for
supplying uninterrupted, high-quality electrical
power at a reasonable price to the consumer.
Illustrating the evolution of the power market
from a monopoly to an open access system, this
essential text: Covers voltage stability analysis
of longitudinal power supply systems using an
artificial neural network (ANN) Explains how to
improve performance using flexible alternating
current transmission systems (FACTS) and high-
voltage direct current (HVDC) Takes into account
operating constraints as well as generation cost,
line overload, and congestion for expected and
inadvertent loading stress Goes beyond FACTS and
HVDC to provide multi-objective optimization
algorithms for the deregulated power market
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Proposes the use of stochastic optimization
techniques in the smart grid, preparing the reader
for future development Electricity Pricing:
Regulated, Deregulated and Smart Grid Systems
offers practical solutions for improving
stability, reliability, and efficiency in real-
time systems while optimizing electricity cost.
  Theory Of Optimal Experiments V.V.
Fedorov,1972-01-01 Theory Of Optimal Experiments
  Synchronized Phasor Measurements and Their
Applications A.G. Phadke,J.S. Thorp,2008-08-15
This book provides an account of the field of
synchronized Phasor Measurement technology, its
beginning, its technology and its principal
applications. It covers wide Area Measurements
(WAM) and their applications. The measurements are
done using GPS systems and eventually will replace
the existing technology. The authors created the
field about twenty years ago and most of the
installations planned or now in existence around
the world are based on their work.
  Handbook of Semidefinite Programming Henry
Wolkowicz,Romesh Saigal,Lieven
Vandenberghe,2012-12-06 Semidefinite programming
(SDP) is one of the most exciting and active
research areas in optimization. It has and
continues to attract researchers with very diverse
backgrounds, including experts in convex
programming, linear algebra, numerical
optimization, combinatorial optimization, control
theory, and statistics. This tremendous research
activity has been prompted by the discovery of
important applications in combinatorial
optimization and control theory, the development
of efficient interior-point algorithms for solving
SDP problems, and the depth and elegance of the
underlying optimization theory. The Handbook of
Semidefinite Programming offers an advanced and
broad overview of the current state of the field.
It contains nineteen chapters written by the
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leading experts on the subject. The chapters are
organized in three parts: Theory, Algorithms, and
Applications and Extensions.
  The Pigeon Needs a Bath! Mo Willems,2014-04-01
The Pigeon really needs a bath! Except, the
Pigeon's not so sure about that. Besides, he took
a bath last month! Maybe. It's going to take some
serious convincing to try and get the Pigeon to
take the plunge.
  Power Systems Analysis P.S.R. Murty,2017-06-09
Power Systems Analysis, Second Edition, describes
the operation of the interconnected power system
under steady state conditions and under dynamic
operating conditions during disturbances. Written
at a foundational level, including numerous worked
examples of concepts discussed in the text, it
provides an understanding of how to keep power
flowing through an interconnected grid. The second
edition adds more information on power system
stability, excitation system, and small
disturbance analysis, as well as discussions
related to grid integration of renewable power
sources. The book is designed to be used as
reference, review, or self-study for practitioners
and consultants, or for students from related
engineering disciplines that need to learn more
about power systems. Includes comprehensive
coverage of the analysis of power systems, useful
as a one-stop resource Features a large number of
worked examples and objective questions (with
answers) to help apply the material discussed in
the book Offers foundational content that provides
background and review for the understanding and
analysis of more specialized areas of electric
power engineering
  Engineering Optimization G. V. Reklaitis,A.
Ravindran,K. M. Ragsdell,1983 A basic text for
engineering students and practicing engineers
dealing with design problems in all engineering
disciplines. Optimization algorithms are developed
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through illustrative examples. Includes numerical
results on the efficiencies of various algorithms,
comparison of constrained-optimization methods,
and strategies for optimization studies. Also
includes several actual case studies.
  Optimization of Power System Problems Mahmoud
Pesaran Hajiabbas,Behnam Mohammadi-
Ivatloo,2020-01-06 This book presents integrated
optimization methods and algorithms for power
system problems along with their codes in MATLAB.
Providing a reliable and secure power and energy
system is one of the main challenges of the new
era. Due to the nonlinear multi-objective nature
of these problems, the traditional methods are not
suitable approaches for solving large-scale power
system operation dilemmas. The integration of
optimization algorithms into power systems has
been discussed in several textbooks, but this is
the first to include the integration methods and
the developed codes. As such, it is a useful
resource for undergraduate and graduate students,
researchers and engineers trying to solve power
and energy optimization problems using modern
technical and intelligent systems based on theory
and application case studies. It is expected that
readers have a basic mathematical background.
  Personality Dimensions and Arousal Jan
Strelau,Hans J. Eysenck,2013-06-29
  The Traveling Salesman Problem David L.
Applegate,Robert E. Bixby,Vašek Chvátal,William J.
Cook,2011-09-19 This book presents the latest
findings on one of the most intensely investigated
subjects in computational mathematics--the
traveling salesman problem. It sounds simple
enough: given a set of cities and the cost of
travel between each pair of them, the problem
challenges you to find the cheapest route by which
to visit all the cities and return home to where
you began. Though seemingly modest, this exercise
has inspired studies by mathematicians, chemists,
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and physicists. Teachers use it in the classroom.
It has practical applications in genetics,
telecommunications, and neuroscience. The authors
of this book are the same pioneers who for nearly
two decades have led the investigation into the
traveling salesman problem. They have derived
solutions to almost eighty-six thousand cities,
yet a general solution to the problem has yet to
be discovered. Here they describe the method and
computer code they used to solve a broad range of
large-scale problems, and along the way they
demonstrate the interplay of applied mathematics
with increasingly powerful computing platforms.
They also give the fascinating history of the
problem--how it developed, and why it continues to
intrigue us.
  It's a Busload of Pigeon Books! Mo
Willems,2013-04-02 It's a busload of the Pigeon
books! Climb on board for three picture books
starring the famous beleaguered bird—Don't Let the
Pigeon Drive the Bus!, The Pigeon Finds a Hot
Dog!, and Don't Let the Pigeon Stay Up Late!—by
New York Times best-selling author/illustrator Mo
Willems. Next stop: super fun reading!
  Sustainable Transport Paulina Golinska,Marcin
Hajdul,2012-01-05 The aim of the book is to
present the emerging environmental issues in
organization and management of transport
logistics. The scope of the book includes set of
solutions which show different stakeholders’
viewpoints on sustainability. It points out how
the transport operations organized and conducted
in companies and regions might be consistent with
the concept of sustainable development. The scope
of the book takes into consideration trade-off
relations between actors directly and indirectly
involved in transport networks. Therefore, the
authors present, in individual chapters,
innovative approach to eco-friendly organization
and coordination of transport processes, as well
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as management of transport networks.
  Applied Optimization Ross Baldick,2009-01-18 The
starting point in the formulation of any numerical
problem is to take an intuitive idea about the
problem in question and to translate it into
precise mathematical language. This book provides
step-by-step descriptions of how to formulate
numerical problems and develops techniques for
solving them. A number of engineering case studies
motivate the development of efficient algorithms
that involve, in some cases, transformation of the
problem from its initial formulation into a more
tractable form. Five general problem classes are
considered: linear systems of equations, non-
linear systems of equations, unconstrained
optimization, equality-constrained optimization
and inequality-constrained optimization. The book
contains many worked examples and homework
exercises and is suitable for students of
engineering or operations research taking courses
in optimization. Supplementary material including
solutions, lecture slides and appendices are
available online at
www.cambridge.org/9780521855648.
  Power System Reliability Evaluation Roy
Billinton,1970 First Published in 1970. Routledge
is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa
company.
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